Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Hack Conder <hconder@rice-ecs.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 4:57 PM

To: jvancure@blm.gov; Compton@gp2energy.com

Cc: ‘Lara Weinheimer'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Jacob Kamplain
Subject: FW: Littlefield Federal BO 2

Attachments: Littlefield BO 2 Battery Excavation Map.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Ms. Van Curen, RECS received the below email from Joe Compton from GPIl Energy. GPII Energy has assigned the site to
RECS. Attached is the excavation map as the site stands now. | would like to either call or meet with you regarding site
remediation. Due to the BLM shut down, RECS neglected to send the data to you once BLM was back up. For this, |
apologize for the delay.

Please contact me your convenience and RECS will continue with remediation activities with your approval.

Thank you,
Hack Conder

Manager
Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety

Address: 419 W. Cain | Hobbs, N.M. 88240
Cell: 575-631-6432 | Office: 575-393-2967 | Fax: 575-393-0293
Email: hconder@rice-ecs.com

This email (including any files transmitted with it) is confidential and intended only for the addressee. If you are not the
intended recipient, be advised that you have received this e-mail in error. The information contained in this message
may only be used for purposes of transacting business with or on behalf of Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety LLC
and its affiliates, and the information contained in this message may not be used, copied, forwarded to third parties or
otherwise distributed for any other purpose. Nothing in this e-mail may be used or deemed to form the basis of a
contractual or any other legally binding obligation (including without limitation a modification of an existing obligation)
unless separately confirmed and set forth in a writing executed by an authorized representative of Rice Environmental
Consulting & Safety LLC.

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Van Curen, Jennifer <jvancure@blm.gov>
Date: Mon, Dec 2, 2013 at 1:32 PM

Subject: Littlefield Federal BO 2

To: compton@gp2energy.com




This location is past due for reclamation to be completed. The last notice | received was on 7-7-13 stating that

Basin was going to be the contractor to evaluate and remediate. | have not received a plan or sample results for
this site. | will need to receive data by 12-9-13, or | will send an INC for noncompliance with 43CFR3162.5-1

(b). If you have any questions you can contact me for assistance. My information is below. Thanks.

JENNIFER E VAN CUREN

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SPECIALIST
DOI-BLM-CARLSBAD FIELD OFFICE

320 E GREENE ST. CARLSBAD, NM 88220
OFFICE- 575-234-5905

CELL -575-361-0042

FAX  -575-234-5927



